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Dear Parents 

 

We are aware that there are a few of our students who are exempt from wearing 

facemasks in school.  In order to help us to easily identify those children, we would kindly 

ask parents of exempt students to let us know by emailing us at 

facemaskexemption@oathall.org, providing us with their child's name and tutor group, 

please. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mrs Hatchard 

Assistant Headteacher 
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